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In response to elevated travel restrictions and government advisements, we 

have made the decision to stop our tours traveling through July 10, 2021. 

Given these circumstances, Albion Journeys has introduced a program 

designed to give our travelers options and peace-of-mind when considering 

their travel plans—the Albion Peace of Mind Travel Plan. 

Through this Albion Journeys is allowing all currently booked travelers 

between now and July 10, 2021 to move travel dates easily and without 

incurring cancellation fees. 

You are free to move your booking to any Albion Journeys future vacation. If 

you are not ready to choose your new vacation, the full value paid to us will be 

provided via a Refund Credit Note, redeemable for any future 2021 or 2022 

departure. 

To make the transition easier, this Plan includes an additional bonus credit. 

This bonus credit of $250 per person will be in addition to your Refund Credit 

Note. This is redeemable for any future travel through 2022. 

Whilst our tours will not be traveling during this period our office will be open 

for enquiries and new bookings and we intend tours to start traveling from 

June 2021 onwards. This is subject to the close monitoring of government 

advice. You can reach the office on 1-866-834-8358.  

*Albion Peace of Mind Travel Plan offer valid for travel through July 10, 2021 
until further notice. Refund in the form of a Refund Credit Note, redeemable 
for travel departing by December 31, 2022. The new booking bonus will be in 
addition to the Refund Credit Note amount. Refund Credit Notes are not 
redeemable for cash and no cash refunds will be made. The new booking is 
subject to any increase in vacation price for 2021 and 2022 travel. Plan may 
be withdrawn at any time and other restrictions may apply.  
 


